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'' WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY-

PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 991H

NUC2AR RADIATION CENTER

June 4,1979

Mr. Steve Ramos
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ramos:

Enclosed are 20 copies of pages 2 and 3 of the license application that
apparently were omitted during Xeroxing.

Sincerely,
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W. E. Wilson
Associate Director
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